
 

 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 October 2008 11:11 AM 
 
Subject: Train Ticket Increases 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Just wanted to let you know myself as well as many of my colleagues and friends object to an 
increase in fares for trains in Sydney.  
 
We do not earn enough to justify a $400 per year increase, which will be inflicted on some people. I do 
not believe this is a fair increase.  
 
 

 


